
CALPERS LONG TERM CARE INSURANCE LAWSUIT:  Below is the latest update from our 
attorneys regarding the progress of this suit:   
 
APRIL 2016 UPDATE – “The parties appeared at a case management conference before 
the Court on Monday, March 28, 2016.  The Court addressed several issues at this 
conference, including the status of class notice and the case schedule. 
  
CalPERS has provided the class list, which identifies and provides contact information for 
nearly 122,500 class members.  However, the parties have not reached agreement on 
the form of the class notice.  We hope this can be accomplished in the next few weeks, 
but if not, the Court has established a process for review and approval of the class 
notice and notice plan.  Based on where things stand now, we estimate notice to be 
sent out within the next 30-45 days. 
  
Another significant development at the readiness conference is that the Court 
scheduled some important dates in the case.  This included a Trial Readiness Conference 
on September 18, 2017 and a Trial date on October 2, 2017.  While there is considerable 
work to do between now and then, we believe it is helpful to have a firm trial date in 
place.”   Additional information can be found at 
http://www.calpersclassactionlawsuit.com 


